From: Anuj J Chande Sent: 09 June 2021 20:20 Planning Planning To:

Nishma (nishmachande@hotmail.com) Cc: Subject: 104 Hawtrey Road Ref 2021/1663/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Commercial in confidence

Dear Jaspreet Chana

I refer to your letter dated 1 June 2021 regarding the planning application received in respect of 104 Hawtrey Road

We live in the adjoining property at 102 Hawtrey Road and are raising an issue

We believe that the additional storey will mean that we will get less light in our main section of our house which we get through the existing skylight we have at the top of the house on 2nd floor Look forward to hearing back on this issue Kind regards

Anuj and Nishma Chande

Get Outlook for iOS

Grant Thornton UK LLP ("GTUK") is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC307742); registered office at Grant Thornton UK LLP, 30 Finsbury Square, London EC2A 1AG. It is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority for designated investment business. GTUK is the UK member firm of Grant Thornton International Limited ("GTIL"). GTIL and the member firms are not a worldwide partnership. Services are delivered by the member firms. GTIL and its member firms are not agents of and do not bind one another and are not liable for one another's acts or omissions.

This email is confidential and may be privileged. It cannot be guaranteed to be secure or free from error or virus. All email communication with GTUK is monitored and a record is kept. If you are not the intended recipient please accept our apologies. It is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee please do not use it in any way. If received in error please inform the sender and delete all copies. Thank you for your co-operation.

Anything in this email which does not relate to GTUK's official business is neither given nor endorsed by GTUK. To the extent permitted by law, GTUK does not accept any responsibility for any use by anyone other than the intended addressee. Where relevant, please note that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any written advice contained in or attached to this email is not intended and cannot be used by any person for avoiding any US penalties that may be imposed under the US Internal Revenue Service Code.

For further information please visit our website grantthornton.co.uk